
 

ALERT 
April 11, 2024: At approximately 6:33 pm (CDT) a 42-year-old maintenance-of-way 
manager with 13 years of service was struck and fatally injured by a roadway 
maintenance machine in McNeil, AR. A maintenance-of-way work group using an 
excavator was replacing a culvert under the track. The manager was crushed between 
the excavator bucket and the track on the machine. 

 

---- Below will be the text in the post---- 

The industry has suffered another roadway worker fatality. The FAMES Committee reminds all 
roadway workers to remain vigilant. For more information from the FAMES Committee and to 
download this Alert for distribution, follow the link below. 

https://railroads.dot.gov/elibrary/fames-alert-5 
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